
ANTELOPE RIDGE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 
MAY 
2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Day is a time to remember, and honor, the fallen service members 

who died serving our country. This does not mean we spend the weekend 

only mourning those who made the ultimate sacrifice, rather we spend this 

time in remembrance of these brave men and women while doing things we 

love with the people in our lives we cherish most. This is a weekend to 

celebrate our freedoms while thanking those who filled their oath to serve 

this country with their lives. We honor their memory and sacrifice through our 

gratefulness. The Hunt Military Communities Team is consistently in awe of 

your self-less service, and we do not take for granted the dangers of your 

career. This Memorial Day we will all take time to re-ect on the lives lost in 

service to this country and celebrate them with our remembrance and 

gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, but weekends like this 

remind us just how special your oath to this country truly is. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Brian Stann  

President & Chief Executive Officer  

Hunt Military Communities   

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

SUMMER PROJECTS 

We have some important summer project 

which will be starting soon. Stay tuned for 

more details as we roll them out! 

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 605.791.3181 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

Ask your LS about our Lawn Care Program during the 

summer!! 

SAVE THE DATES 
5/7- Spring Market in the Box 

 
5/7– Mother’s Day 

 
5/14-15 - Ellsworth Air Show 

 
5/24 – Spin the Wheel in the AR Office 

 
5/25 - Douglas Last Day of School! 

 
For all Trash Pickup, please have your  

bins out to the curb by 7:00 am 

Dave Rostad —COM Manager 

 
Fun Facts: Enjoys life, his grandkids & golf! 
 
What he loves about her job: The everyday 
challenges of property management keeps him 
young! 

Employee Spotlight 

PLAYGROUND & COMMON AREAS 

The weather is getting nice and school will be out very soon. Please 

take the time to go over some ground rules with your kids for when 

they are using the playground and common areas in Antelope Ridge. 

We want everyone to enjoy these areas and keep them in great shape 

for all to use! 


